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PRAISES
and

REQUESTS

• Praise the Lord for  the growth 
of the church.

• Praise the Lord that the Bible 
institute class on Hebrews is 
finished.

• Praise the Lord that all is going 
well with Melissa’s pregnancy.

• Praise the Lord for  the recent 
visitors in the church.  

• Pray  for Dennis, who is facing a 
lawsuit  after  witnessing to one 
of his Muslim  employees.  The 
verdict will be given 11/13.

• P r a y  f o r t h e c o n t i n u e d 
distribution  of the John and 
Romans.

• Pray  for the Christmas program 
at the church on 12/16.

• Pray  for the evangel ist ic 
outreach, “Pause Café”. 

Happenings
 What a  blessing to serve our Lord in  the harvest.  
September and October  were busy  months. Mid-September, the 
Lord allowed me to preach  4 times during a  conference in 
Perpignan  for  an evangelistic  outreach. Many  decisions were 
made,  and several contacts came to the church for  the first time. 
At  the end of October, two major  events occurred. The first, I 
was able to finish  the video class on  the book of Hebrews that  I 
was recording for  a Bible institute here in  France. The second, 
was the pastor’s fellowship in Paris.  I will be serving  as treasurer 
of the fellowship for  the next 4  years.  Please pray  that  God would 
continue to give the wisdom needed in these different areas. 

 The church continues to reach  out with  the Gospel. The 
distribution  of John  and Romans continues, and the church  has  
been able to cover  4  towns around us with the Gospel message. 
The Bible stand is still used to reach  those at  the market every 
Thursday, and discipleship lessons are studied each  week with 
several in the church.

Upcoming Church Events
 Please pray  for us during the next couple of months. We will continue distributing  John and 
Romans.  We will also be having “Thanksgiving”  at  church.  This will be a time when  many  of the 
people in our  church  will be inviting  their  families to come. We will also be preparing  a  Christmas 
program  and using  this occasion  to reach  the lost for Christ.  For 1  week,  we will also have a  “Pause 
Café”.  During  this time, we will  open  the church  to passing  shoppers during  the Christmas market, 
and offer a cup of coffee along with the Gospel message. 
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